GRAND JUNCTION BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT

MINUTES

October 7, 1982

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Grand Junction Board of Adjustment was called to order at 8:13 a.m. by Chairperson ANITA JOHNSON. Other members present were MEARLEN BROWN, BLAINE FORD, and CECIL HOBBS.

Also present were Zoning Administrator KIRK PITTMAN, Secretary VICKI WOODDELL, and petitioner CAROL LOCKARD.

The minutes of the September 2, 1982 meeting were approved as submitted.

#82-14: Consideration of a request to vary the rear yard setback from 10' to 8' for the purpose of constructing a garage and storage area.

Petitioner: Sam and Carol Lockard Location: 1940 N. 6th Street

BROWN/HOBBS 3-0 TO APPROVE THE REQUEST AS SUBMITTED.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 a.m.